

Saturday, May 21 2016

4:30 p.m. Carl & Louise Niederer

by their family

Sunday, May 22, 2016

7:30 a.m. Alice Flynn

9:30 a.m. Sara Thal by the Greiner family11:00 a.m. Vilma Gerger by Mr. & Mrs. Jose

Marques & grandchildren

Monday, May 23, 2016

7:45 a.m. George Wolf by Barbara Wolf

Tuesday, May 24, 2016

7:45 a.m. Sebastian "Mike" Motta

Wednesday, May 25, 2016 7:45 a.m. Helen Motta

Thursday, May 26, 2016

7:45 a.m. Sebastian "Mike" Motta

Friday, May 27, 2016

7:45 a.m. Frederick Nagele (40th anniversary)

by Madeleine, Donna & Cathie

Cannon

Saturday, May 28, 2016

4:30 p.m. Christina A. Caruso

by Rich & Donna Caruso

Sunday, May 29, 2016

7:30 a.m. Alice Flynn

9:30 a.m. Deborah Therriault (44th

anniversary) by Jay & Fran McCaffrey

11:00 a.m. Frederick Nagele (40th anniversary)

by Madeleine, Donna &

Cathie Cannon

Readings for the Week of May 22, 2016

Sunday: Prv 8:22-31/Ps 8:4-9/Rom 5:1-5/Jn 16:12-15 Monday: 1 Pt 1:3-9/Ps 111:1-2, 5-6, 9-10/Mk 10:17-27

Tuesday: 1 Pt 1:10-16/Ps 98:1-4/Mk 10:28-31
Wednesday: 1 Pt 1:18-25/Ps 79:8-9, 11, 13/Mk 10:32-45
Thursday: 1 Pt 2:2-5, 9-12/Ps 100:2-5/Mk 10:46-52
Friday: 1 Pt 4:7-13/Ps 149:1-6, 9/Mk 11:11-26
Saturday: Jude 17, 20b-25/Ps 63:2-6/Mk 11:27-33
Next Sunday: Gn 14:18-20/Ps 110:1-4/1 Cor 11:23-26/

Lk 9:11b-17

Parish Support May 15, 2016

 Weekly
 \$8,070.00

 On-line giving
 \$1,158.00

 Total
 \$9,228.00

Catholic Communications Campaign \$2,599.00

Calendar

5/22 7:00 p.m. Fun Committee—Gathering Space 5/24 7:00 p.m. Legion of Mary—Hospitality Room.

The sanctuary candle will burn this week in memory of:

Doris & George "Butch" Lasek

This is a venerable tradition and we ask you to keep them in your prayers.



Dinn AL the F up k

Monsignor Motta invites all *church volunteers* from our many committees and ministries to the *Annual Thank You Dinner* on Friday, June 3 at 6:00 p.m. in the Fr. Golas Gathering Space. Please sign up by using the Sign-Up Sheets in the Gathering Space or email

stmarysrsvp@yahoo.com or call 860-860-673-2307 with names of those attending. *Please sign up by Monday, May 30 at the latest.*

Volunteers Needed Please! - St. Mary's FUN Committee needs volunteers to help run the Annual Thank You Dinner. Even if you haven't served on any committees before, it is a great opportunity, since this event recognizes all the volunteers that keep our parish running. We have food to choose and order, supplies to buy, decor to choose, and will need help setting up and cleaning up on June 3. If you can help with any of these, please call Laura Roberts at 860-673-2307, or email stmarysrsvp@yahoo.com. There will be a meeting on Sunday May 22 at 7 p.m. in the Gathering Space to help with menu and other planning, but you can help even if you can't make the meeting. Please let us know if you can help in any way. Thank you.

The **Women's Guild** is pleased to announce its 2016 scholarship recipients. The following high school seniors will each receive a \$2,000 scholarship:

Natalie Rose Gallo, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. David Gallo

Elizabeth Michelle Gurski, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gurski

We congratulate them and wish them success in college.

DID YOU KNOW? Our parish bulletins are available on our website: www.stmary-unionville.org

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY MAY 22, 2016



St. Mary parish family welcomes through the sacrament of baptism:

Grace Noelle Perra Samuel David Perra Brinley Elizabeth Spring



SAVE THE DATE! Tuesday, September 27, 2016 Second Annual St. Mary Star of the Sea Charity Golf Tournament

Save the date now for St. Mary Star of the Sea Second Annual Charity Golf Tournament to be

held on *Tuesday, September 27 at Blue Fox Run in Avon*. Join the over 120 participants who last year enjoyed 18 holes of golf and/or dinner, cocktails, and the chance to win fabulous raffle prizes, raising \$14,000 for The House of Bread in Hartford and Ste. Thérèse de L'Enfant Jesus in Lilavois, Haiti. For more info., please pick up a brochure located at the poster display in the Gathering Space or contact:

George Crowley 860-674-0844 (h); 860-463-2069

(c); georgecrowley@comcast.net

Dave Popielarczyk 860-675 8884 (h): 860-922-7774

(c); dipabc@hotmail.com

Altar Server Training

Monday June 6, 2016 at 6:30 p.m.

If you are interested in becoming an altar server, you are invited to attend the training session on Monday, June 6 2016 at 6:30pm at the church. Altar Servers play a very important role during the celebration of Mass. They not only assist the celebrant but provide an example to the congregation. You must be in at least 4th grade and be willing to serve whenever there is a need including Holy Days of Obligation, Holidays and Sacraments such as First Communion and Confirmation. This is an amazing opportunity to participate in the liturgy. For more information, contact Amanda McCaffrey 860-716-4978 or st.marys.peerconnections@gmail.com.

The Legion of Mary will take a break from the Peace Rosary for the summer months of June, July and August. We will return in September. We thank those parishioners who have joined us in prayer and ask you continue to pray for peace, something of which there is too little of. God Bless.

Stop, Look, and Listen to this!

The **Robbie Glenn Band Jam for Children's Cancer** to benefit the Connecticut Children's Medical Center will be held on Saturday, June 4 at the Unionville Lions Club Camp Happy Hill from 1—10:00 p.m. Tickets are on sale: \$25 per person. Children under 5 are free. Call 860 674-8828. Live music, dancing, raffles and more. Children's vision screening from 1—5:00 by the Lions Club. Food by George's Pizza, Unionville and Formaggio Cheese, NY

Trip to Lourdes Shrine in Litchfield - Sponsored by Peer Connections

June 12th at 10 a.m.

All parish families are invited to travel to Lourdes Shrine in Litchfield for a Day of Prayer and Pilgrimage. "The stone Grotto of Lourdes is modeled after the place in France where, in 1858, a young peasant girl, Bernadette Soubirous, had an experience of the Mother of God appearing to her with a message of hope and encouragement. Through Bernadette, Mary called us to pray and to allow the grace of God to transform us. Over the years, Lourdes in France has developed into a place of prayer and pilgrimage. In a similar way, Lourdes in Litchfield has become a place where each year thousands come on pilgrimage.".To learn more about Lourdes Shrine in Litchfield visit their website shrinect.org To sign up contact Amanda McCaffrey, Coordinator of 860-716-4978, Youth Ministry st.marys.peerconnections@gmail.com or visit us (facebook.com/ Facebook stmaryspeerconnections)

This weekend is *Commitment Weekend* at our parish and across the Archdiocese for the 2016 Archbishop's Annual Appeal. If you have not yet made a gift or pledge, please pray about your decision and make a pledge or one-time gift. Thank you in advance for your support.

Large Print Missalettes

are available for your use at the center aisles of the worship space. Please return them to the podium after Mass so others may use them. Thank you.

Parish Prayer Line

If you or someone in your family is in need of prayers and would like to be added to our parish prayer list, please call Joyce Cruess at (860) 673-2945.